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Brian Geerts

From: kelly@kellybolt.com
Sent: January 29, 2024 8:13 PM
To: Brian Geerts
Cc: Andrew Cashin
Subject: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Ron Bolt Naming

Hello Brian 
Andy is 100% correct that having a park named after my father, Ron Bolt, would be a great honour.  
The entire family would be grateful for such a thing.  
 
I’m sure Andy has shared all of this with you, but as well as my father being celebrated as one of Canadas foremost 
living landscape artists, he has also been very integral with the Art Gallery of Northumberland and his 50 year 
retrospective just closed this past January.  He also has a commissioned mural on display at the CCC.  
 
Thank you again for the consideration.  
 
 
Cheers, 
 

 
      416-906-3074 

     


